
T R A N S L A T I O N
 

January 27, 2011
Circular FID No. SBP-DJ-0013-2011 

General Manager

Subject: Working Schedule. Superintendency of 
Banks.

Dear General Manager: 

Hereby, we would like to inform you that the Superintendency of Banks will have, 
temporarily, from Tuesday, February 1, 2011 to Wednesday, February 16, 2011 a 
new working  schedule,  which  will  be  from 8:00  a.m.  to  5:00  p.m.  in  order  to 
compensate the business days of March 7, 2011 – Carnival Monday and March 9, 
2011 – Ash Wednesday.

The offices of the Superintendency of Banks will be closed on March 7 and 9, 2011 
so all procedural and administrative periods will be extended.

Best regards,

Amauri A. Castillo
Interim Superintendent

/jca
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